
For your information 

 

Sarasas Ektra School has to close the exit door 4 and 5 for cars to Soi 28 for at least 90 days starting 

from 26th January due to construction of a new drainage and storm water pipe system. 

Please note cars cannot exit out to Soi 28. We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

The school would like to notify the street traffic that will exit to the main street in additional: 

1. The exit Sathupradit Road: Use the entrance Soi Jun 43 lane off 21 to exit at Soi Sathu 16. 

2. The exit Rama 3: Use the entrance Soi Jun 43 lane off 46 pass Phetpaingern Village, and turn 

left to the street under the expressway exiting to Ratchadaphisek Rd. (Central Rama 3) 

 

 

  

 Traffic Department 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



No. BKK. 4503/00514      Yannawa District Office 

       209/1 NaradhiwasRajanagarindra 28 

        Chong Nonsi, Bangkok 10120 

 

23rd January 2015 

 

Topic: Coordination in repairing Sathupradit, Soi 28 from lane off 8-6 all the way to the end of the 

 soi. 

To : The Director of Sarasas Ektra School 

 

 Yannawa District Office has paid the contract for services to Wiwatpol Engineering Co., Ltd.  

to repair Sathupradit Soi 28 from lane off 8-6 all the way to the end of the Soi. The date set for 

completion is within 90 days starting from 13th January 2015 to 12th April 2015. 

 Yannawa District Office would like to notify you, so that you can avoid using that street. We 

will work on this project as fast as we can. 

 

 For your Acknowledgement 

 

       Sincerely Yours,    

       Mr. Jirasak Pengkul 

       Assistant to the District Director 

       Acting Director of Yannawa District 

 

 

 

 

Department of Public Works 

Call 0 2294 2396 

Fax 0 2284 1535 


